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Jeanann Dawson

From: Jay Sikes
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 8:49 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson
Subject: RE: SFD2209-0056/1151 Bailey Rd

Yep, a long way from the floodplain so it’s OK. 
 
Thanks for checking, 
 
Jay Sikes, CFM 
Development Services Assistant Director/ Manager of Planning Services 
Harnett County Development Services 
420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical) 
PO Box 65 (Mailing) 
Lillington, NC 27546 
910-893-7525, x2 
910-814-6418 
910-814-6459 (fax) 
www.harnett.org/planning 

 
 

From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 8:45 AM 
To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org> 
Subject: SFD2209-0056/1151 Bailey Rd 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Can someone look at this, just want to make sure everything is ok for the 100 yr flood zone and conservation 
 
Jeanann Dawson 
Central Permitting Technician 
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Department of Development Services 
Central Permitting Division 
420 McKinney Pkwy 
Lillington,  NC  27546 
Phone:  910-893-7525 
Direct:  910-814-6421 
Fax:  910-893-2793 
jdawson@harnett.org 
 


